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Dear Elaine 
 
 
 
 

Elaine Hosiassohn has partnered with Giant Leap for the past 9 years as our Feng Shui 
Master. She is our Guru. We don’t do anything in our office space without asking her for her 
professional input.  Since we have used her service our turn over has increased as well as 
the productivity in our office environment.  Our staff all work at their best and feel privileged to 
have each had their own individual Feng Shui done.  She doesn’t introduce ridiculous 
superstitious objects but works with people’s direction and the right flow of energy through 
space. 
We bring her services in wherever we can with the clients we work with. 
It is an ongoing process and partnership.  We re-evaluate our Feng Shui every Chinese New 
Year.  
 
Elaine we pride ourselves on having you as a partner and feel privileged to introduce you to 
any of our clients. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Linda Trim 


